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MONTHLY UPDATE 

 

 

The Board wishes to inform the shareholders that the current status of the resumption of 

trading is remained the same as disclosed in its previous October 2014 update, i.e. the 

Company’s trading resumption application is still pending the Exchange’s approval.  

  

On the status of the Qingdao land, the management is still in the midst of negotiation with 

the government official. 

  

The Company will make the necessary announcements as and when there are material 

developments on the above matters. 
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